Route 1, Box 39
Kimbarly, Idaho 83341
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Mr. Guy Muto

Washington State University
Dept. of Anthropology
Pullman, Washington 99163

Dear Guy:

Thanks for your letter of Jan. 26th and please excuse the
tardy replys I will look forward to participating in the Saminar
in May and visiting with all the good peopls there,

I saw Francois Bordes in December at Urbana, Ill. and he
said he plans to be in Kimberly in April. So we may have to °
change the date., Also heard from Jose Luls Lorenzo that he will
be here in conjunction with some meetings in Seattle - Quaternary -
in the Spring. Wouldn't it be nice if thers was a joint visit by
these two men who are fast friends and we could all come to WSU,
Also just received a card from Bruce Bradley from Cambridege and it
doesn't sound like he will be in this country at that time. Said
he would fly over in August thouzh if we get the Cro Magnon thing
going. He tells me that he will spend some time at Brandon
to study some of the blademaking techniques. Has found ons 80 year
0ld man who still knows the technique. "

We had a formal re-opening of the Museum at Pocatello on Feb.,
3rd and wish you could have been there. Cris and Pat are doing fine,
Do hope that you and Lee are also having good luck. I look at the
weather report and think of your driving every day and it makss me
shudder. Have also thought of Dick in that grim weather on the
Olympic peninsula. He must be growing moss but do hopz he has made
some new discoveries, Sharon ietzler payed us a brief visit
at Christmas and was glad to see her. We often see her folks at
church and inquire about your well being.

It sounds like a good seminar you have planned and thanks_for'
asking me. I will make every effort to attend. I hope your lifhiec
.school is do'ng well., Ultimately, I hops tis will be a required
course in archaeology.

Evelyn and I send our best wishes to yvou and Lee.

¥Your friend,

Don



